
UUCR Choir Membership Information  

Membership: The UUCR choir is a non-audition choir, open to anyone in the UUCR community, 
age 13 and up, who would like to be part of our music ministry. We would love to sing with you! 
Come and join us!  

Rehearsals: The UUCR Choir regularly meets every Wednesday evening, 7:00 p.m.-8:30 p.m., 
from September through June, in our sanctuary in Reston.  

COVID Policies: Choir is now an in-person and mask-optional activity. Vaccinations and Boosters 
are highly recommended. We ask that singers who do not feel well do not attend rehearsal.  

Attendance: Recognizing that true ensemble-building can only happen when everyone is 
present, members of the choir do their best to prioritize attending rehearsal every week.  

Choir Performances: The choir performs about twice a month for our congregation’s Sunday 
morning worship services. There are also opportunities for solos, duets, and small group 
performances.  

Direction and Communication: The choir is directed by the UUCR Music Director, who is 
responsible for rehearsals, performances, programs, and activities of the choir. Please contact 
Cynthia Young, cynthia@uureston.org, with questions, concerns, or suggestions!  

Other Performances: The choir often sings at special church services and events, such as the 
Christmas Eve Service and the Stewardship Gala, under the direction of the Music Director. 
Other activities may include Christmas caroling at a retirement home and a Spring Cabaret – an 
opportunity for choir singers to get creative and offer solos, duets, or small group 
performances.  

For further information, contact Cynthia Young, cynthia@uureston.org.  

 


